
 

 

 

This week at Next Steps we have been busy 

looking at animals! We've talked about our 

pets we have at home, and looked at some 

pictures of everyone's pets! Thank you for 

bringing them in to share! 

 

The children have been cutting around 

different sized animals and sorting them into 

biggest to smallest. They have also enjoyed 

looking at animal patterns, and building 

animal homes. The children wanted to get 

messy too, so we got some paint and glue out 

and looked at some animal faces we could 

make. The children chose to make cats, 

rabbits and fish!  

We have been looking at logos too, talking 

about places that the children visit, and what 

logos are familiar to them. They have enjoyed 

telling us about places they've been and who 

they went with. 

 

If your child is attending nursery next week, 

then please remember that they will need a 

packed lunch as the dinner hall will be closed. 

 

Don't forget- World Book Day is Thursday 3rd 

March where children are encouraged to 

dress up as their favourite book characters!  
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Star of the Week 

Harvey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our star of the week this week is Harvey for his 

brilliant maths work. He has shown a lot of 

independence when looking at animal 

patterns and sequencing what comes next. 



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

3rd March: World Book Day - children are invited to 

dress up as their favourite book character! 

 
Easter Holidays: Monday 11th April - Tuesday 19th 

April. (open again on Wednesday 20th April)) 

 
Summer Holiday:  1st August –Friday 12th August 

(back open on Monday 15th August) 

Reminders: 

 
Spare Clothes 

We are asking for any donations of socks or tights 

as we are running low on spares.  If you have, 

even if they are odd, they would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 
Lost Property 

We have lots of lost property items  - if you are 

missing anything specific, please ask, or we will put 

it  into our spares box. 

 
School Half Term 

As a reminder, the school kitchen will be closed, so 

please ensure children bring in a packed lunch. 
 

World Book Day 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 3rd 

March, so we are welcoming the children to dress 

up as their favourite book characters! 


